COMMON COUNCIL PRESIDENT
CITY OF MILWAUKEE

MARVIN E. PRATT
Alderman, 1% District

City Hall, Room 205

200 East Wells Street
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202
Office: (414) 286-2221

November 18, 2002

To Members of the Finance & Personnel Committee

RE: File # 021077: Compensation .
For Members of the Administrative
Review Appeals Board

Dear Committee Members:

I write to request that the salary ordinance be amended so that the rate of
compensation for Administrative Review Appeals Board members is increased.
Specifically, regular and alternate members of the Administrative Review Appeals Board
should have their compensatlon 1ncreased from $90 to $180 per meeting for up to 12
meetings per year.

This request is made to reflect the increase in duties now facing Appeals Board
members. Meetings now take longer because the range of matters that can be appealed
have grown.

Your support for this item is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

VIN E RA
Aldérman, 1% District
Common Council President




